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PUBLIC BULLETIN BOARD POLICY 
 
 
 
 
The North Lake County Public Library Board of Trustees believes the Library is a community 
center to share ideas and information.  To support this idea, the North Lake County Public 
Library makes available a bulletin board for display of posters promoting events and services of 
interest to the community. 
 
In doing so, the library does not support any point of view presented by those displaying 
posters nor does it endorse any organization.  Use of the bulletin board is available to all 
groups and organizations.  Items will remain posted for a period of 2 weeks or shorter if an 
event has a specific date listed.  Posters with profanity or graphic images are not allowed as this 
is a family friendly environment.  The Library Director reserves the right to remove and discard 
any poster that does not comply with this policy. 
 
 
This policy was approved by the North Lake County Public Library District Board of Trustees 
on April 26, 2018. 
 
 
Signed by: 
 
Allen Bone, Board Chair 
Abbi Dooley, Library Director 
 


